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Notice of Application for a Review of a Premises                                                   

Licence under Section 51 Licensing Act 2003 
 
Notice is hereby given that  Trading Standards at Stockport Metropolitan 
Borough Council, a Responsible Authority within the meaning of the 
Licensing Act 2003 has applied on 12 January 2022 to Stockport 
Metropolitan Borough Council for a review of the Premises Licence in 

respect of the premises known as  Drinks Allowed / Go Local 18 Castle 

Street, Edgeley, SK3 9AD ( premises licence number 18/01726)            
                                                    
The grounds for the review are: 

 Failure to meet the Licensing Objectives of The Prevention of Crime 
& Disorder, Public Safety and Protection of Children from Harm. In 
that complaints have been received regarding illicit sales of tobacco 
and alcohol. The premises licence holder was at the premises and 
the owner of a vehicle parked at the rear of the premises containing 
quantities of illicit cigarettes, illicit hand rolling tobacco and illegal 
vapes. 

 
Any Responsible Authority or other persons wishing to make 
representations about this review of the premises licence must do so in 
writing by 9 February 2022 by  
 
Emailing licensing2003@stockport.gov.uk or by post  
to     The Licensing Officer (2003)  
        Public Protection  
        Fred Perry House, Edward Street, Stockport, SK1 3XE  

 
A record of this application for a review can be viewed on the Councils 
website at www.stockport.gov.uk/licensing and the Licensing Register may 
be inspected. 

Please note that it is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a 

false statement in connection with an application and that the 

maximum fine for which a person is liable on summary conviction for 

the offence is £5,000 

 

Dated 12 January 2022              
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